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-----Original Message----- 
From: eric matthew  
Sent: 11 February 2021 19:29 
To: Megan O’Mara 
Subject: Alterations and Rear extension at 9 Barton’s Row Egton 
 
Dear Megan it is with great disappointment that my client has decided to remove the replacement front 
ground floor window from this application. The window in question is one of the last windows in Barton’s 
Row constructed in timber and in view of government guidelines to reduce carbon footprint it seems both 
incomprehensible that the parks cannot make the rest of the property owners change theirs without offering 
financial assistance and even so l don’t think that you would get them to go back to timber l think now it’s a 
matter of closing the stable door after the horse has bolted.l support the Nymnp in most cases but l feel 
that their decision on this matter is not conducive with modern living Kind regards Eric 
 
Sent from my iPad 




